
MINUTES FOR BOARD OF ALDERMEN WORK SESSION 

MARCH 30, 2021 

5:00 PM 

The following elected officials were present: Mayor Coleman, Alderwoman Morrow, 

Alderman Cearley, Alderman Huggins, Alderman Withers, and Alderman Milton. 

The following staff members were present: Maria Stroupe, Town Manager; Nolan Groce, 

Development Services Director; Robert Walls, Police Chief; Earl Withers, Fire Chief; 

Bill Trudnak, Public Works Director; and Doug Huffman, Electric Director. 

Mayor Coleman called the meeting to order at 5:00pm and opened with the Pledge of 

Allegiance to the Flag. 

This meeting was an additional meeting to discuss the upcoming budget process and to 

determine priorities to be considered for inclusion in developing the budget for 

FY2021/22.  Discussion centered around rates, fees, personnel compensation, and 

departmental needs. 

Maria Stroupe, Town Manager, relayed information concerning the American Rescue 

Plan and potential impacts for the Town.  There are still many questions concerning the 

funds associated with this plan and more information will be made available as it is 

received.  

Alderman Milton motioned to adjourn, seconded by Alderman Withers, and carried 

unanimously. (6:22 pm). 

 

 

 

 

 

____________________      ____________________ 

Rick Coleman, Mayor                 Shannon Whittle, Town Clerk  

 


